Church Wardens report
In this most interesting of years, 18 months actually, there is nothing too dramatic to report.  Crucially the people who make up the church have been fantastic in terms of being flexible and adaptive the whole year but never more so than just now.  As we start a new pattern of services and respond to ever changing circumstances I would like to thank those who also respond and adapt to make the functioning of the church as inclusive as possible by cleaning, preparing, helping and keeping in contact with each other.
Now more than most is a time to ensure ‘no one is left behind’ or left out. So, thank you all!
[bookmark: _GoBack]As for the church building itself, there have been very few issues this year. The sound system had a reboot earlier in the year and seems to be responding OK to this and the organ probably needs playing a little more than it is at the moment but the damp extractor that Tim installed is working well again.  We had a ‘spring’ clean in the autumn and changed our Christmas service pattern this year.  
So, all in all, things tick on quite well.  We will be exploring some grants to support some of the works planned in the coming year.   This year we will need to implement the work from the quinquennial soon, restrictions permitting.  The main issue being some cracks in the lead near the tower and related crumbling of the stonework.  The Vestry needs some attention too as you can see from the roof, again this might be the result of a leak.  

